
 

Silverstock Provides Corporate Update 
 
Vancouver, B.C., March 8, 2024 - Silverstock Metals Inc. (CSE: STK) (“Silverstock” or the “Company”) 
announces that Mr. Colin Little has resigned as a director of the Company. Mr. Jonathan Fruchter, 
President and CEO of Silverstock stated: “We wish to take this opportunity to express our gratitude to 
Colin for his contribution to the Company since his appointment in 2021. We wish him success in his future 
endeavours.” 
 
The Board of Directors is actively seeking a new independent director.   
 
About Silverstock Metals Inc. 
 
Silverstock is engaged in the business of mineral exploration and the acquisition of mineral property assets 
in Canada. Its objective is to locate and develop economic precious and base metal properties of merit 
and to conduct the exploration of its Gold Cutter Property. The Gold Cutter Property is comprised of two 
contiguous mineral claims totaling approximately 1,821.1 hectares and is located in the Kamloops Mining 
Division, British Columbia. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, 
SILVERSTOCK METALS INC. 
 
Jonathan Fruchter 
Chief Executive Officer, President and Director 
 
For further information, please contact:  
 
Jonathan Fruchter 
Chief Executive Officer, President and Director 
+1 (203) 905-9939 
jonathan@silverstockmetals.com  
 
Reader Advisory 
 
This news release contains statements that constitute "forward-looking information," including 
statements regarding the plans, intentions, beliefs, and current expectations of the Company, its directors, 
or its officers with respect to the future business activities of the Company. The words "may," "would," 
"could," "will," "intend," "plan," "anticipate," "believe," "estimate," "expect," "must," "next," "propose," 
and similar expressions, as they relate to the Company or its management, are intended to identify such 
forward-looking information. Investors are cautioned that statements including forward-looking 
information are not guarantees of future business activities and involve risks and uncertainties, and that 
the Company's future business activities may differ materially from those described in the forward-looking 
information as a result of various factors, including but not limited to fluctuations in market prices, 
successes of the operations of the Company, continued availability of capital and financing, and general 
economic, market, and business conditions. There can be no assurances that such forward-looking 
information will prove accurate, and therefore, readers are advised to rely on their own evaluation of the 
risks and uncertainties. The Company does not assume any obligation to update any forward-looking 
information except as required under the applicable securities laws. 
 
Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor the Investment Industry Regulatory Organization of Canada 
accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 


